
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name KEVIN JOHN NORTH

Address 6 The Winnyards,Cumnor OX2 9RJ

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments As a Lifetime Supporter of Oxford United for over 60 years and Season Ticket Holder, I wish 
to give my full support to this Planning Application for the following reasons. 
1- Oxford United need a permanent home it can call its own ,to prosper and develop. A 
larger Stadium is a must to success in the hopeful promotion to the Championship and 
Premier League. 
2- The proposed new Stadium will be the first Electric Eco Friendly Stadium .The stadium 
design and Infrastructure detail address the requirements of Local and Government policies 
,together with Transport connectivity to the ground on match days . 
3- The Stadium complex will bring much economic benefit to the Kidlington area with its 
proposed Hotel and Leisure facilities. 
4- Proximity to Water Eaton Rail Station and dedicated Special bus service means car usage 
should be reduced for locals.. I for one will use the bus on Match days . 
5- The Triangle land has at present No defining Purpose. After Years of Searching for an 
appropriate site knowing the 25 year lease under Mr Kassam's tenure was up It is the only 
viable option left for a New Modern Stadium. The fact that Oxford County Council have 
granted a Lease agreement shows it understanding that the Club require a New Home to 
prosper and move forward. 
I therefore give my full backing to the Application to be successful . Many Thanks   KEVIN  
NORTH 
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